
Co-ordination of leaseholders' responses 

The Tribunal has asked leaseholders to coordinate their responses to 
the Dispensation application insofar as possible. 

To that end you may wish to contact Neil Martindale, a leaseholder who 
is willing to assist with this. His email for this purpose is 
southwark2023@mail.com. 

Mr Martindale asks us to point out that he is not registered with the 
Information Commissioner as a data controller. This being a one off 
matter he is not required to do so. He asks us to point out that any data 
submitted to him should keep that in mind. He also suggests that the 
leaseholders create a specific email address for this purpose which can 
be disposed of at the end of the matter. It would also help to keep any 
data submitted separate from other matters. 
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